STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
July 11, 1984
TONEY ANAYA POST OFFICE BOX 1980
GOVERNOR HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240

(5051 393-6161

Murphy Operating Corporation

200 West First Street-Fourth Floor

Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Attention Mr. Mark B. Murphy

Re: Todd Lower San Andres Unit Section #36
Well No. 5, Unit E, Sec. 36, T-7-S, R-35-E
Roosevelt County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Murphy:

Attached is a copy of our ietter of August 10, 1983, regarding
the subject well.:

Since to date we have had no reply to this letter, you are
hereby directed to shut this well in until the problem has been
satisfactorily resolved.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1

mc
Attach.

cc-Mobil Pipeline Corp.

Cities Service 0i1 & Gas Corp.



